
 
 

 

3/02/2021 

Ref No.:  F2019/00440 
 
 

Planning & Assessment 
Department of Planning Industry & Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA  NSW  2124 
 
Anthony.ko@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

Dear Sir, 

Hills of Gold Wind Farm (SSD-9679) – SEARS 
Attention: Anthony Ko 

Forestry Corporation of NSW (FCNSW) wishes to advise the Department of Planning 
Industry & Enviromnment (DPI&E) that FCNSW consent to the proposal contingent on 
compliance by the developer with all regulatory requirements that relate to the 
establishment of the proposed development. 

Please contact Scott Mallyon (0447 744 436 ) if you have any questions in relation to this 
matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Scott Mallyon 
Manager, Forest Occupancy & Materials 
Forests Stewardship 


